
Holy Name of Jesus Parish 

 

27th Sunday in Ordinary Time -  October 6, 2024 

27th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

This gospel calls us to reflect on the dignity of marriage and the permanence of the marriage commitment. A 

good marriage must be created. It’s not so much about finding the right partner as being the right person. In 

marriage the little things are most important, like speaking words of appreciation and demonstrating gratitude 

in thoughtful ways and it is having the capacity to forgive and forget.      –Desmond Knowles- 

 Office Hours:  Tuesday to Friday - 8 am to 1:30 pm  
If you would like to receive the weekly bulletin by email please email Christine at 

HolyNameofJesus@archkingston.ca  

                              www.facebook.com/HolynameofJesusKingston 
613-546-0418 

 
 

The Sanctuary Lamp burns to remind us of Christ’s presence in the Blessed Sacrament.   
This week the Sanctuary Lamp burns  

For our charitable institutions and workers: that God will provide for them and inspire 
them to bring his hope and love to all those who suffer. 

(offered by our knights of columbus) 
If you wish to sponsor the sanctuary lamp for one week the stipend is $10.00 

 

 

Mass Intentions  
27th Sunday in Ordinary Time – October 6, 2024 

Sat.     Oct.    5- 5:00 pm – for the people     

Sun.    Oct.    6- 9:30 am – Jack Boyle (Family) 

                         11:00 am – Polish Mass 
 

Tues.   Oct.    8–  9:00 am – No Intention    

Wed.  Oct.    9 -  9:00 am –No Intention 

Thurs.  Oct.  10 – 9:00 am –No Intention 

Fri.       Oct.  11-  9:00 am – Jack Boyle (family) 
                                   

28th Sunday in Ordinary Time – October 13, 2024 

Sat.     Oct.  12- 5:00 pm – Ena Howes & Ray Nantais (Payne Family) 

Sun.    Oct.  13- 9:30 am – for the people     

                         11:00 am – Polish Mass 

 

ATTENTION:  If you are using envelope # 9, could you please contact the parish office either by 
email or phone.  Thank you! 

mailto:HolyNameofJesus@archkingston.ca
http://www.facebook.com/HolynameofJesusKingston


Divine Mercy Chaplet followed by the Rosary:  Join us, Saturdays at 4:15 (in the church).  
 
 

Adoration in our chapel on Thursdays from 3 to 6 pm: If you can commit to the same time every 
Thursday please contact Bob Bouvier or Christine at the parish office. If you can’t commit but would 
like to stop in and spend time with Our Lord you are welcome and encouraged to visit! 
 

Sacrament registrations:  We are now accepting registrations for First Communion and 
Confirmation. If you have a child in grade 2 who is ready to receive their First Holy 
Communion OR a child in grade 8 who is ready to be confirmed please register through the 
parish office.  Information letters can be found in the church entryway. Registration for First 
Communion is due by October 15th. Registration for Confirmation is due by November 30th. 
 

Food, cash and Clothing Drive: Our Knights of Columbus is organizing a food/cash/clothing drive 
for St. Vincent de Paul prior to Masses this Saturday, October 5th and Sunday, October 6th.  

St. Vincent de Paul ‘s mission is to care for the poor, and all who are in need in our community. 
Individuals and families are given food, clothing and other necessities. More and more people rely on 

St. Vincent’s to cope with the realities of life and because there is an increasing demand  
St. Vincent’s needs our help. 

Items most needed:  Winter apparel – sweaters, coats, boots (especially men’s),  diapers, hygiene  
products, non-perishable food and cash to get St. Vincent de Paul through winter expenses. 

 Please give generously if you are able to. 
 

Family Ministry & Outreach Office Newsletter  The October newsletter for the Family Ministries 
and Outreach office is out! Please find the October newsletter attached as well as downloadable 
here. Don't forget to share with friends and click here to subscribe. 
 

MaterCare (Guest Speaker Simon Walley) Saturday, October 19; 2:00 pm 
Holy Family Chapel (CFB Kingston).  Our Catholic Women's League council at Holy Family Chapel 
(CFB Kingston) will be hosting guest speaker, Simon Walley of MaterCare International on October 
19, 2024. He will be speaking on efforts to improve maternal healthcare and infant mortality in 
Rwanda and Uganda.  MaterCare is a prolife Catholic organization that has made a difference in 
struggling areas of the world to improve outcomes for women and children. Q&A and refreshments to 
follow. Free admission. MaterCare donations are welcomed.  RSVP (space is limited) by October 12: 
bycokc@gmail.com.  
 

Fish Fry (St. Mary’s – St. Cecilia’s Catholic Women’s League) 
Friday, October 11; 5:00– 7:00 pm -Morrisburg Legion (10 Legion Street, Morrisburg) 
St. Mary St. Cecilia CWL are sponsoring a fish fry on Friday October 11 at the Morrisburg 

Legion (10 Legion Street, Morrisburg).  Serving from 5:00 pm to 7:00 pm, cost $22.  Tickets 

available at the door or call Nancy Richer at the Parish Office (613-543-2544). 
 

Blanket Exercise: Renewed Catholic Commitment to Indigenous Reconciliation 
Saturday, October 19; 1:00 - 3:30 pm - St John Catholic Elementary School Gym (34 Wilson St 
E, Perth) Parking behind St John’s Church 
It has been 2 years since Pope Francis came to Canada on a penitential pilgrimage in which he 
apologized and called for a future of justice, healing and reconciliation for and with Canada’s 
Indigenous Peoples.  In a “Letter to the People of God”, the Canadian Bishops are encouraging all 
Catholics to continue to listen to Indigenous communities on this journey of reconciliation. 
On Saturday afternoon, October 19th you too can participate in this process of healing and 
reconciliation through a unique event in our parish: the Blanket Exercise.  This is an interactive way to 
learn the history and the relationship between Indigenous and non-Indigenous people in Canada. 
 
 

https://files.ecatholic.com/22344/documents/2024/9/Family%20Office%20October%20Newsletter%202024.pdf?t=1727360441000
https://files.ecatholic.com/22344/documents/2024/9/Family%20Office%20October%20Newsletter%202024.pdf?t=1727360441000
https://romancatholic.kingston.on.ca/familynews
mailto:bycokc@gmail.com


Women’s 15th Annual Fall Retreat  Saturday, October 26; 9:00 am – 3:30 pm 
Holy Cross Catholic Secondary School (521 Clothier Street, Kemptville) 
Come join us for the 15th Annual Women’s Fall Retreat.  The guest speaker, Nancy Steele, is a 

well-known author and motivational speaker. Nancy will address the theme, “The Steadfast 

Love of the Lord” (Lamentations 3: 22-23). Nancy will present two interactive keynote talks, 

with opportunities for discussion. She will invite the attendees to ask themselves: “Where do I 

see God’s steadfast love?” The day will begin with Mass in Holy Cross Catholic Church, 

celebrated by our spiritual advisor, Father Brian McNally. Music and singing during the Mass 

and at various points throughout the day will be led by Cynthia Fediuk-Mombourquette and 

Anna Brown. The retreat will include snacks and a delicious lunch, and the day will culminate 

in the exchange of prayer partners. The cost of the retreat is $50 per person. For more 

information and to register, please go to our website, www.womensfallretreat.com. The 

deadline for registration is October 18. Attend the Women’s Fall Retreat Team and Nancy as 

we learn to recognize and respond to God’s steadfast and intimate love for us.  
 

Introduction to Prison Ministry   

Saturday, November 2; 9:30 am-4:30 pm 
Francis J. Spence Pastoral Centre (390 Palace Road, Kingston) 
Are you interested in Prison Ministry buy don't know where to begin?  During an intensive one 

day training, you will be introduced to the key aspects, skills and themes surrounding this 

ministry.  
Some of the topics include: Call to Prison Ministry • Communication Skills • Boundaries • 

Restorative Justice • Self-care • Prison culture • And more! 
For more information contact Mary-Jo at ReligiousEd@archkingston.ca.  To register, phone 

Gorett: 613-548-4461 ext. 112 or e-mail  pastoralservices@archkingston.ca. There is no fee, but 

registration is required by Monday, October 28 
 

 

 RENEW Toronto is OCY’s largest gathering of Young Adults from the Archdiocese of Toronto and 
beyond. This year, on Christ the King Weekend (Saturday, November 23rd), 600+ Young Adults aged 
19-39 will gather to deepen their Catholic Faith through keynote presentations, breakout sessions, 
praise & worship, Mass, Confession, Eucharistic Adoration and fellowship. Attendees leave the 
conference with renewed hearts, eager to be more involved in their faith and make a difference in the 
Catholic community.  
This year RENEW will take place at Canada Christian College in Whitby and will build on the WYD 
theme “Those who hope in the Lord will run and not be weary,” drawing from the Lord’s promise in 
Isaiah 40:31. Encouraging the young people to renew their call to pray, call to hope and call to do.  
For more information about the conference, please visit the RENEW Toronto website: 
www.renewtoronto.org. If you have questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to us at: 
youth@archtoronto.org. 

http://www.womensfallretreat.com/
mailto:ReligiousEd@archkingston.ca
mailto:pastoralservices@archkingston.ca

